
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 
8th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
This Spring Term Year 5/6 children have an opportunity to attend Film Club. We will watch 
films over two sessions and discuss them within the group, gradually introducing different 
genres and styles of film. There will be opportunities to create art or write reviews about films 
we have seen. More information about the aims of Film Club can be found at: 
http://www.filmclub.org/. 
We will only choose films either from the site’s ages 5+ selection or others that are U or PG 
rated and all will be advertised to parents / carers in advance so you can check suitability for 
your child. 
 
The club will run on Wednesday after school till 4:30 pm. First week 17th January, last 
week 20th March 24.  
 
The parent listed as 'primary contact' will receive a text message if your child has 
a place. 
 
When the club finishes, please arrive on time. Dismissal will be from the main school door. 
Please also give extra permission if your child is to walk home alone as it will be darker than 
usual home time 
 
Many thanks, 
Mr. Mulholland 
 

Please reply by Monday 12th January using this electronic form: 

https://forms.office.com/e/egY4zDCbew 
 

Those without a parental response will not be able to take part. 
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